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Lagerwey announced that the joint Research Policies Council / International 
Education Council faculty survey on international research has been delayed. 
 
Due to time constraints, Miles asked council members to forward questions about 
National Survey of Student Engagement (NSSE) to her and to look at the 
Signature web pages before the next meeting. 
 
 
   Haenicke Institute Report  
Zagalo-Melo discussed, for informational purposes only, a proposal the Haenicke 
Institute is working on called Global Leadership Program (GLP).  This would be a 
four-year undergraduate program promoting global learning and leadership.  The 
proposal is to be submitted by HIGE to the Presidential Transformative Initiative, 
but will include long-range funding goals. 

 
Other  

 
No other business was presented.  

 
Adjournment  

 
The meeting adjourned at 5:05 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
D. Eric Archer 
IEC Secretary 


